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TUESDAY 9TH JULY 2019



The DfE are introducing a 

new Multiplication Tables 

Check (MTC), which your 

children will sit during 

Year 4.  This is to check 

their times tables 

knowledge is where it 

should be, in preparation 

for moving forward 

through school.



National Curriculum Expectations

Year 

Group
Expectation

Year 1 Count in multiples of 2, 5 and 10.

Recall and use all doubles to 10 and corresponding halves.

Year 2 Recall and use multiplication and division facts for the 2, 5 and 10 times 

tables including recognising odd and even numbers.

Year 3 Recall and use multiplication and division facts for the 3, 4 and 8 times tables.

Year 4 Recall and use multiplication and division facts for tables up to 12 x 12

Year 5 Revision of all times tables and division facts up to 12 x 12

Year 6 Revision of all times tables and division facts up to 12 x 12



Multiplication Tables Check (MTC)

 The Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) will be administered 

to children in Year 4, starting in the 2019-20 academic 

year.

 The purpose of the MTC is to determine whether Year 4 

pupils can recall their multiplication tables up to 12x12 

fluently as outlined in the National Curriculum.

 Children will be tested using a computer, where they will 

have to answer multiplication questions against a clock. 

The test will last no longer than 5 minutes; children will have 

6 seconds to answer each question in a series of 25.





How can you help at home?

 Sing times table songs together.

 Find tricks to help learn the times tables (from 
YouTube or your own childhood!)

 Gradually complete the practice book you 
will receive today.

 Play online times tables games (including 
Times Tables Rockstars).



Any Questions?


